Hudson Road Elementary Library
At-Home Summer Reading Log
July & August, 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The benefits of daily reading have been proven and, as part of our ongoing commitment to
improving our students' literacy skills, we have developed this HOME READING LOG.
Here you will find a log for the summer months to record your child's reading.

Each grade level has a different set of expectations for reading due to many reasons,
including homework in other subject areas such as Math and Spelling. The expectations
for each grade are as follows:

6rade Minutes Nights per Week Minutes per Month
K/1 5 20 nights per month
2 20 5 300
3 20 5 300
4 30 5 600
5 30 | 5 600
6 30 5 600

At the end of the month, please total the number of minutes your child has read and
record it at the bottom of page two. Once a child has met his/her monthly reading
expectation, he/she will receive a fun summer prize.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Hudson Road Staff
Mrs. Peters-Jackson, Teacher-Librarian



August 2017

Date

Title of the Book You Are Reading

Minutes Read

Total Number of Minutes Read:

Teacher:

Student's name:

Parent signature:




